
     This Week:
Math:   We began learning about nickels, which made a lot of sense as we continued to 

practice counting by fives.  We are also working very hard to practice solving word problem 
using both subtraction and addition.

Literacy:  We are celebrating Dr Seuss’ birthday (March 2nd)!  We are reading many books 
written by the famous children's author which center around rhyme and a lot of decodable 
CVC words that we are now able to read!  So far our favorite books are The Cat in the Hat, 
Green Eggs and Ham and One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish.  Do you have any of 

these books at your house?  Ask your child to find words in Dr Seuss books that they know 
or can sound out.  

      

Writing:  We have mastered how to write a sentence and are becoming experts at know 
which punctuation to put at the end.  Ask us when we use a ! & . & ? We are working on 
using our segmenting skills (sounding words out) to add labels to the pictures we draw.

Reminders :
*Please return parent conference forms by 3/7
*March 9th 1:00 dismissal

Sight Words

I, a, see, am, the, my, can, is, like, to, and, you, here, 
we, was, by, here, go, look, go, play, he, me, she, are, 

little, yes, no, from

Letters Learned:
Oo, Cc, Ii, Mm, Dd, Ss, Aa, Gg, Tt, Nn, Pp, Uu, Ff, Ee, Hh, Ll, 
Bb, Rr, Jj, Vv, Ww

    Looking Ahead:
Parent conferences are coming right up…see the attached sign-up sheet!!  We will be writing 
narratives about Dr Seuss including what we would do if the cat in the hat came to our house!   
We will also begin a measurement unit for math; discovering non-standard and standard units 
of measurement.  In science we will start doing a bunch of STEM activities that will involve 
learning about engineering.  
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